
I am writing to show my support for HB 2804! 
 
I believe this would do a great service to the states population of dogs, cats and rabbits.  Our local 
shelters are usually running at max capacity as people so easily give up their pets for numerous 
reasons.  Having pet stores showcase these great animals would be a win win for our great state and its 
pets. 
 
Animal mills of all type are usually ran with no regard to animal happiness or care as the only priority is 
pumping out babies.  I ask of those who oppose this bill to please go visit some of these "suppliers" and 
see if this is what we should be supporting. 
 
The argument that this is overreach is also embarrassing as the government has overreach in multiple 
areas that no one argues about as it is the good for the whole.  This bill would show massive support 
and protection of those animals with no voice and using a standard "overreach" argument shows no 
capacity for understanding each individual problem. 
 
Thank you for you time. 
Chris Colwell   
 


